

NEWSLETTER

December, 2013

NEW CONTACT DETAILS!

Please note that you can now use our toll free telephone and fax number:

1-888-980-6227

Ryan Schoel - extension 1
Leslie Zarubin - extension 2
Kerri Nesbit - extension 3
Rubies - extension 6

NEW TEAM MEMBER!

I am proud to welcome Kerri Nesbit to the NACR team! She will be here in order to provide assistance and ensure that I can stay on top of my promises!

Kerri's assistance will ensure that our customer's requests will be handled sooner and more efficiently. She is excited to learn and provide an impeccable service to our existing and new customers. Kerri works from home as a mother and like Ryan, NACR Agencies, and Rubie's - puts family first, but knows work is what feeds the family. She is excited to join the team and looks forward to working with our awesome customers! She is reachable through the NACR toll-free telephone number at 1-888-980-6227, extension 3 and via e-mail at kerri@nacragencies.com.

MARVEL IS RELEASING THREE



Ryan Schoel - Ext 1



Leslie Zarubin A.K.A. Wonderwoman - Ext 2



Kerri Nesbit - Ext 3

NEW MOVIES FOR 2014!









With the upcoming release of these new Marvel movies

Rubies has a limited time offer so LOOK FOR THE SEPRATE E-MAIL OR SPEAK TO US SOON!

In addition to these 3 Marevel Movies Rubie's will have your other Marevel favorites like:

IRON MAN, HULK, THOR, & WOLVERINE

JUST TO NAME A FEW.

Rubies is no newcommer to licensed Marvel products, which they have been and continue to



Captain America Movie Trailer



Amazing Spider Man Movie Trailer



Guardians of the Galaxy Movie Trailer

sell all over the world.



BUSINESS NEWS

2013 has been a fantastic year for our customers. Much of the older inventory carried over from 2012 has been cleared out with our customers reporting a successful season, and an overall improvement on 2012. In some cases, Halloween sales were reported to be a little lower this year, but despite this, year-round sales were generally up giving our customers a more profitable year overall!

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our fantastic customers for their loyalty and custom this year - we appreciate your business and are very much looking forward to a being part of your prosperous 2014!

As always, if you have any questions or if we can be of any further assistance please don't hesitate to call us on our new toll-free number:

1-888-980-6227.

Please let me know what you think of our website, newsletter and the extra efforts we are putting in to provide you with more information! If you have any suggestions, please don't hesitate to contact us - any suggestions are very much appreciated!

Thank-you to all for letting me be your Rubie's provider.

RY
RYAN SCHOEL CSP
NACR AGENCIES INC.

We are now shipping Christmas products and fill in orders to carry you until your Earlybuy order arrives.



MORE EXCITING NEWS!

Rubie's will have over 30 new licenses to unveil to you in 2014!

EARLYBUY 2014 DETAILS COMMING SOON



YOU ARE IN GOOD HANDS WITH NACR AGENCIES!